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Hello, I am writing in support of Food For All Oregonians. As a pediatric nurse and a 

volunteer with a local food pantry, I have seen the effect of hunger and malnutrition 

on both children and the houseless community. Food is a basic human right and 

should be available regardless of immigration status. 


